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Our Prez: Kathy Pfister!!!

Kathy

Q1 2022 
Time to usher in what counts as Spring in the Valley of the Sun. 
90s one day, 50s the next and everything in between. We’ve got 
some weeks of great weather for outside events so let’s take 
advantage any time we can. 

I want to highlight an upcoming  twofer - two events in one day. 
After a many year hiatus, the Arizona Parrot Head Club is 
volunteering at the Special Olympics. Some great memories 
have been made at that event. We’re going to run the Long Jump 
on May 7th from 11:30 to 4:00 but should plan on being there by 
10:30 so we can set up. 
The location this year is Raymond S. Kellis High School 8990 W Orangewood Ave, 
Glendale, AZ 85305. Mike McMahon is once again the Event Chair and fountain of all 
Special Olympics knowledge. Email Mike at mmacaw@yahoo.com to let him know you’re 
coming and/or if you have any questions. ight after our Long Jumping activity, we’ll adjourn 
to the patio of Cabin and Whiskey Grill for our monthly Happy Hour. Their address is 9868 W 
Northern Ave Peoria AZ 85345. If you can’t make the Special Olympics, I hope you can meet 
us at the Cabin. Fun starts at 4:30 PM.
We’ll give you some more activities to add to your calendar (including some great house 
concerts)  but I want to make sure you have August 26-28 already blocked off. Yes, we are 
taking reservations for Parrot Grande and we want everyone to be there! The entertainment 
lineup is fantastic and it’s always great to get together with our friends from in and out of 
Arizona. More information can be found at https://www.parrotheads.org/parrotgrande

Until I see you again, stay hydrated (beverage of your 
choice), wear your sunscreen and enjoy oru great 
weather!

mailto:phred@parrotheads.org
https://www.parrotheads.org/parrotgrande
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Phred’s Adventures 1st Quarter 2022...by Queen
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↑↑↑↑This means Spain!

Make sure to let Tammy know if you’d like to take me 
on an adventure with you…I love to see the world!!!

Later, Phred

Ahoy Mateys! What a great way to start 2022!
Started the quarter out by going to MOTB (Music on 
the Bay); what a great time with Paula, Tracy and 
Scott. I also was lucky to attend all three House 
Concerts during the first quarter: Jody Bly, 
Christopher Dale and Thom Shepherd. All three have 
a different style and all three were great shows! 
Speaking of House Concerts; if you haven't been to 
one, get to one! Check it out. It's a great way to hear 
their music, learn the story behind the song and get 
to know these awesome artists. It's also a great way 
to support live music!
I wrapped up the first quarter of the year by joining 
Goat and Queen for a week in Maui and a week
 in Kauai. Yep I got laid/lei'd! 

Hangin’ with Jody, 
Pops and Rudy B!!!!

Helping the captain!!!

Me ‘n Scott at Music on 
the Bay and me taking 

it easy on day 2!!!

mailto:phred@parrotheads.org


Mardi Gras 2022 at the Holt Hacienda

The Arizona Parrot Head Club Newsletter-Q1 2022

A phun time was had by all as we celebrated Mardi Gras with all the 
fixins!!!  Lots of yummy food and King and Queen cakes…we ended 
up crowning a King; but, needed a stand-in Queen as the baby 
ended up going home with Toni!!! 
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Spring Training with the Cubbies...by Paula 
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Despite the shortened Spring Training 
season, a bunch of AZPHC baseball fans, 
including some visitors, Dave and Andi 
Stierman from Iowa, went to see the Cubs 
play the Royals on March 27.

The day started with a tailgate with plenty of 
snacks and cold beverages before heading 
into the stadium for the game. A group sat 
together in section 113, great seats behind 
the plate in the shade, for what turned into a 
very entertaining slugfest between the two 
teams.

With the score tied 4 – 4, the Royals rallied with 6 runs in the 
top of the 6th inning. The Cubs not only answered with 2 in the 
bottom of the 6th, but they went on to drive in 7 in the bottom 
of the 7th to make the game 13 - 10. The Royals made a 
last-ditch scoring attempt, putting 2 on the board in the top of 
the 9th, but the Cubs managed to hang on and win 13 – 12. 
That’s almost a football score!

We all had a great time and Crash can now say she has had 
an Old Style beer (traditional beer of Chicago and the Cubs) – 
she got the very last one in the stadium!

mailto:phred@parrotheads.org
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Q1 House Concerts…

Once again, we enjoyed some awesome House Concerts at the 
Bauman Party Palace and the Holt Hacienda–we’re so lucky that 
Queen, Goat, Scott and Tracy share their wonderful venues with 
us!!!  Looking forward to a phun summer filled with many more!!!

Upcoming Events in Q2 2022…

Look for more details in Phred’s weekly updates 
and on our club website (parrotheads.org)

May 7 - Special Olympics Volunteer Event 

May 7- Happy Hour at The Cabin (after the volunteer event)

May 14 - Darby Ledbetter House Concert at the Bauman Party Palace

May 21-Sunny Jim House Concert (details TBD)

June 12-Jack Mosely House Concert at the Bauman Party Palace

August 26-28 - 23rd annual Parrot Grande at the Crown Plaza…Registration is 
now open!!!  Go to  https://www.parrotheads.org/parrotgrande

Christopher Dale Thom Shepard Jody Bly, Pops and Rudy B

mailto:phred@parrotheads.org
https://www.parrotheads.org/parrotgrande
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Kathy Kolb                   Jul-5
PJ Hankins                   Jul-11
Steve Pfister                   Jul-14
Charlie LaClair           Jul-16
Tracy Kenison           Jul-22
Tom Hankins                   Jul-21
Annmarie Johnson   Jul-31

Q2 2022 + Trips around the Sun!!!
HAPPY BIRTHDAY, PHRIENDS!!!

JULY

Tammy Bauman            Apr-2
Frank Pastula                   Apr-18
Rick Metivier                   Apr-20
Monica Vardy                   Apr-22
Jon Edwards                   Apr-27

Larry Karp                 Jun-5
Tiffany Scroggins         Jun-5
Charlie Sykes                 Jun-12
Annette Maynard         Jun-15
Ron Anton                 Jun-19
Michael Bauman         Jun-24

Kathy Pfister              May-3
Chris Roth              May-9
Roger Shive              May-11
Scott Holt              May-14
Coral Sheehan      May-25
Steven Schroder      May-25
Sonja Schroder      May-28
Keith McClements      May-31

APRIL

JUNE

MAY

Are you a Q2 birthday and it’s not listed above??? Sorry about 
that; but, it means we don’t have it in our files.
Sooo…please send an email to mette.rasmussen26@gmail.com with your name and 
birthday.  We just need your month and day as we don’t really care how old you are even 
though “we’re growing older; but, not up”!

mailto:phred@parrotheads.org
mailto:mette.rasmussen26@gmail.com


Financials
As of March 31, 2022
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Your 2022 Board of Directors
Prez: Kathy Pfister

wino@parrotheads.org
Veep: Paula Masiulewicz
pmasiulewicz@gmail.com

Treasurer: Lori Matteson
beancntr@parrotheads.org

Secretary: Janet Spittle
janet@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Mette Rasmussen

mette@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Kenny Bishop

kennyb@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Cathy ”Crash” McDonough

cmmcd58@yahoo.com 

Member at Large:
 Toni Soderman

toni@parrotheads.org

Member at Large:
 Denise Karp

denise@parrotheads.org

Make sure to check out the weekly email updates from Phred 
(the Prez)  for anything PHUN going on with our Phlock!  

Stay safe all!!!
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